CITY OF EL CENTRO

Human Resources Department

TO: General Employees Unit

FROM: Dulce Bedolla, Human Resources Director
SUBJ: Side Letter- reclassification and new positions
DATE: June 15, 2023

During the 22-23 Fiscal Year budget process there were new positions added to the City.
The following position has been agreed to be added in the General MOU, Appendix A, as follows:

" Instrumentation Electrical Technician G11
Aquatics Coordinator G10
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